
 

 

 

 

City of Edinburgh Schools Sports Academy  

Netball Training & Support Programme 

We are delighted to be able to restart the City of Edinburgh Schools Netball Academy.  Due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic, we were unable to run the programme last term, but we can now offer places. 

The academy is a training and support programme designed to assist pupils to reach their sporting 

potential through netball.  It is aimed at girls who are currently in P5 and P6 interested in playing and 

progressing their skills.  Whether you are new and want to enjoy your first netball experience or 

have played before, our coaching programme is designed to benefit, enjoy and develop your game in 

a fun and safe learning environment.  Our coaches will deliver quality sessions for you to have great 

enjoyment and challenges along the way. 

 

Each applicant will be invited to attend only one trial.  You will be informed on which date to attend 

if your application is successful.   

All athletes need to complete and return an application form to get a trial date as we expect very 

high numbers of applications. 

The trials for entry to the academy will take place at St. Augustine’s RC High School on the following 

dates; 

 

Tuesday 1st and Thursday 3rd of February 4.45pm 

Tuesday 8th of February 4.45pm 

You will be allocated to one of these trial dates.  Closing date is the 28th of January 

 

 


